
  
 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

You are cordially invited to attend a 
 

Presentation Evening 
in 

St Andrew’s College 
on 

Monday 12th May 2025 7.30pm 
 
There will be a slide presentation setting out the philosophy and aims of the College, 
and illustrating how its policies are implemented.  It will include information on 
academic programmes, pastoral services, extra-curricular activities and sport.  There 
will be time for questions and answers.  
 
This presentation is designed for parents who are interested in sending their children 
to the St Andrew’s College Senior School. I hope you will be able to attend and I look 
forward to seeing you on the evening.  
 
Please note that attendance at this presentation is for parents and guardians only 

  
  Louise Marshall 
  Principal 
 
RSVP to lmccready@st-andrews.ie before 1st May, 4pm 
Please note that places are limited so please RSVP if you would like to come along. 
Include your child’s name, year applied for and names of those who will attend 
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